
Guidelines for Holiday Decorations 

Dear Residents, 

As the holiday season approaches, we want to remind you of the guidelines for decorating your 

rental property. Please adhere to the following rules to ensure a safe and enjoyable environment 

for everyone: 

• Safety First: Use decorations that are fire-resistant and avoid overloading electrical 

outlets. 

• Exterior Decorations: Decorations must be securely fastened and should not obstruct 

pathways or common areas. 

• Inside the Property: Please keep decorations within your designated living space and 

refrain from using nails or screws to hang items. 

• Temporary Installations: All decorations must be easily removable. No permanent 

fixtures are allowed. 

• Noise Consideration: Please be mindful of noise levels when playing music or hosting 

gatherings. 

We appreciate your cooperation and wish you a joyous holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Property Management Team] 


